
 
 

   

Finland Mennonite Church 

Leading all into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

 

At Finland Mennonite we gather to grow, nurture our faith  
at home and make disciples as we go. 

 

   Lead Pastor:  Kris Wint                                      Associate Pastor: Gerry Clemmer 
        pastorkriswint@comcast.net                                         pastorgerryclemmer@comcast.net 

 

Elders: Greg Ingram, Alan Kratz, Ken Paul & Marvin Reinford 

Church Office – 215-679-8980 

finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

www.finlandmc.org 

Announcements:  

 
  The upcoming Gen2Gen service night at Care & Share Wednesday, October 
3 is approaching (for anyone over the age of 8). Plan to meet at Care & Share 
in Souderton at 6:45pm. 

 

   launches its first annual intergenerational conference January 
11-13, 2019.  Mark your calendars for this worldview weekend at Spruce Lake 
featuring published apologist Sean McDowell.  

                                                                                           
  Finland has joined Right Now Media, a video Bible study subscription 
service, which allows for our members and regular attenders to create an 
account to watch the videos at no cost to you. Your emails in Breeze will be 
shared with Right Now Media to allow your access to the service. If you do 
not want your email shared, please let our ministry assistant Colin know by 
Monday by emailing finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 

 
  All are invited to a bagged lunch fellowship following second service today 
outside (weather permitting). Bring your bagged lunch and join in the 
fellowship. 

 
  Exercising Faith Through Your Soul – a Woman’s Fellowship Gathering with 
a focus on the feminine soul this Saturday, September 29 from 9am-11am. 
Sign-up in the community room. See Sally Schulberger for more info. or if you 
have any questions. 

 

Pastor Appreciation Potluck Meal is October 7. Sign-up and bring a side or 
dessert. 
 

Camp in community at Camp Swatara for a weekend from October 19-21. 
Two campsites and one (five-person) cabin are still available. Food is 
provided at $8 per person. Choose a campsite ($46/night) or a 5-person cabin 
($59/night). Contact Julie Landis. If attending, sign-up in the community 
room for a free game of golf. Contact John Ehst for more info. 
 
Join woodcutting day at Spruce Lake working outside October 13. Bring work 
gloves and a chainsaw (if you have one). RSVP 1-(800) 822-7505. 
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Pre-service Prayer 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am - Second Service 11:00am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30am 
Fellowship and Refreshments 10:30-11:00am 

 
Nursery care is provided for children 3 years and under during 

second service (nursery will not be staffed during first service but feel free use it) 

 
 

Order of Service 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 
 
 

Worship in Song      

Sermon – “Is my Suffering the Result of Having Little Faith?”     Pastor Kris 

Sharing Time & Prayer                                                                                                                                                                             Marvin Reinford 

Benediction and Blessing                                                                  Pastor Kris 
         

 

Next Sunday: “Am I Really Supposed to Love my Enemy?” 
                      
                        * * * * * * * * * * 
 
 

This Week at Finland 
Today, after 2nd service – bagged lunch fellowship for all 
Tuesday, 12:00pm – Senior luncheon 
Tuesday, 6:00pm – Financial Peace University 
Tuesday, 7:15pm – Worship team practice 
Wednesday, 6:45pm – Club/Youth/Dig deeper night 
Saturday, 9:00am – Exercising faith for women & girls 
Saturday, 9:00am – Finland’s Care & Share volunteer day 

 
 
 
 

                                                      Today Next Week 

Greeters Norma Linck & Brenda Madrill (1st svc) 
Jim & Diane Dougherty (2nd svc) 

Greg & Cheryl Ingram (1st svc) 
Larry & Dee Dee Good (2nd svc) 

Nursery Not staffed during 1st service 
Tara Gilmore & Lydia Clemmer (2nd svc) 

Not staffed during 1st service 
Ginger Wint & Karen Kratz (2nd svc) 

Ushers Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Rand Ziegler (2nd svc) 

Hal & Norma Linck (1st svc) 
Rand Ziegler (2nd svc) 

Closing John & Sue Rice - September       John & Sue Rice - September 

 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
 

        Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the Community Room 

        Toddlers (2-3 years old) next to the Nursery 

        Preschool (4-5 years old) Room 102 first floor hallway 

        Kindergarten & Grade 1 - Room 101 first floor hallway 

        Grades 2 & 3 - Room 201 second floor hallway 

        Grades 4 & 5 - Room 203 second floor hallway 

        Middle School - Room 202 second floor hallway 

        High School - Rooms 204 & 205 second floor hallway 

        Post High - Classroom 3 behind coatroom 

        Adult Classes: 

        Tough Questions Dialogue - Sanctuary 

        1st Kings — (D-6 Curriculum) - Classroom 1 (office hallway) 

        Men's Class — “God’s People” - G-2 in the gym 

        Women's Class — “The Blood and the Glory” - G-1 in the gym 

 

   Last Week's Attendance 
 1st Service – 129  2nd Service – 59 

 
 

      *In lieu of passing an offering plate, if you came prepared to give, please 
     place your offering in the offering box located at the back of the sanctuary. 

   **15% of our general offering this month will be given to: 
Open Link/ Keystone Opportunity Center 


